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As a resident of this area for 30 years I would like to strongly object to this planning application which 

is a blight on the neighbourhood and is extremely short-sighted to try to plug a gap in council funding 

by selling this off site off to a developer.  The funding gaps will continue but we residents will be 

lumbered with this ghastly development forever.

Specifically: The scheme is too high at the back, the buildings planned are too bulky for the site and, 

despite being highly visible on a prominent corner, the design is of little visual distinction. It will 

overshadow many houses on Lymington Road and compromise  the Conservation area behind it. 

Without providing enough employment space, green amenity or truly affordable housing - it has been 

strongly opposed throughout the consultation period by many residents from several different local 

groups and the NDF itself. And by WHGARA members

Anna Franklin

25 Kingdon Road
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